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Quetta, dated the M a r c h  1 s t , 2023 

 

 

REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (PC-1 SPECIALIST) 

 

 

This Request for Expression of Interest follows Procurement Plan Reference # PK-P&DD 

QUETTA-350327-CS-INDV / PC1 Specialist 

The Government of Islamic Republic of Pakistan represented by Government of Baluchistan has 

received grant / loan from World Bank and intends to apply part of the funds to cover eligible 

payments for hiring services of “PC-1 Specialist” 

Project Management & Implementation Unit (PMIU) for Baluchistan livelihood and 

Entrepreneurship Project (BLEP) (hereinafter called as the Client) intends to apply part of the funds 

to cover eligible payments for hiring the services of PC-1 Specialist (hereinafter as the Individual 

Consultant).  

Project Management & Implementation Unit (PMIU) for Baluchistan livelihood and 

Entrepreneurship Project (BLEP) now invites eligible consultants / individuals to indicate their        

interest in providing the services of PC-1 Specialist. 

Interested consultants / individuals must send their updated                         CV in sealed envelope by mentioning the 

position applied for on or before March 20th 2023 at 11:00 AM on the address mentioned above.  

Terms of Reference for the services having qualification criteria is available on www.blepgob.org.pk 

for your perusal. Selection shall be made in accordance with the procedures prescribed in section 

6.12, 3.16 and 3.17 of World Bank’s, Regulations “Investment Project Financing Goods, Works, 

Non-Consulting and Consulting Services (July 2016)”. 

 

 

____________________ 

Head of Project - BLEP 
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